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In the Spotlight 
Awards and Recognitions 

 

 
 
Clerk of Court, Lee Ann Bennett, is the recipient of the 2015 Director’s Award for Outstanding 
Leadership given by the Administrative Office of the U.S. Courts. 
 
The nomination was made by the Court’s Administrative Staff, supported by our Judges as well 
as many other Judges and Clerks across the country. Lee Ann is the past President of the National 
Conference of Bankruptcy Clerks, and serves as the Clerk Representative to the Judicial 
Conference Committee on the Administration of the Bankruptcy System. She is recognized as an 
Outstanding Leader of the Judiciary from the Supreme Court down. Congratulations, Lee Ann!  
 
Click here for the full article. 
 

http://www.uscourts.gov/news/2015/11/19/2015-directors-awards-honor-court-employees

